
ALL four schools 
have been honored
to receive the 
Purple Star 
Recognition for our 
support of military-connected
students and families. We are
very excited about this
recognition and to be known for
being welcoming and
supportive. We love our military! 

Poquoson Primary reinstated their annual
Book Character Parade on Friday, October
28. Students paraded around the PPS
parking lot, donned with their costumes
and books! It was also live streamed for
those parents who could not attend. Check
out our social media for videos!

PPS IPOP had visitors from the SPCA.
Students got to learn about caring for
animals and could hold and pet some!

PPS students continue to learn through
hands-on STEM activities, including
pumpkin investigations and bridge
building!

PPS & PES both celebrated National Bullying
Awareness Month. They had dress up days
and an assembly which was very well
received by the students!

PES continues to work on reading skills to
strengthen our students who are "reading
to learn!"

Poquoson Middle School just recently
celebrated Red Ribbon Week where students
celebrated and chose to live a drug free life!

PMS Book Fair coming soon- Nov 14-18

PMS & PHS both celebrated National Bullying
Awareness with themed spirit weeks and wore
orange to support unity!

Activity buses will now run for PMS and PHS on
Tuesdays and Thursdays at 3:30 (PHS) and
3:40 (PMS).

PHS Athletes went to PPS to read to our littles.
They are great role models for our students
and it was a great way to instill a love of
reading!

PHS's Home-Grown Giving Garden Project has
taken off! Many vegetables are growing by the
Botany class for them to evaluate and the
Intro to Culinary Arts is creating video recipes
with the grown ingredients!
  
Congratulations to our student of the month,
Madeline Hatok and to our PHS Competition
Cheer Team for heading to states! Good luck!!
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Save the Date
Nov 4 - 1st Quarter Ends
Nov 15 - School Board

Meeting @ 6pm

Please ensure you have fully
registered your returning
student by submitting ALL
forms in Parent Portal.

Federal Impact Aid Forms have
recently been added to the
Forms Section in Parent Portal.
Please complete this for each
student. This data is used to
determine federal funding and
every submission is of great
importance.

PCPS Unity


